
 
 
 
 

 
Subject: Optional Use of Stockings for Girls (Classes I to VIII) 

SPS/413 /2025                          15th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents,   
   
In response to several requests from few parents wishing to allow their wards to wear tights 
under their skirts due to weather conditions, pertaining to mosquito bites due to monsoon. 
The school is permitting girls from Classes I to VIII to wear skin-coloured stockings with their 
school uniforms, if they choose to do so. Please note that only skin-coloured stockings are 
permitted, no other colours are acceptable.   
   
To promote uniformity, official stockings in a specific shade customised by “Bonjour” that 
is matching the school skirt are available at the school uniform shop on a minimum discount 
of 10% on MRP. However, this is entirely optional. Parents may also purchase suitable 
stockings from any reputed vendor in the market, ensuring that the colour and quality 
match the prescribed product available at the uniform shop.   
   
We would like to clarify that wearing stockings is not mandatory. This option is provided 
solely for those who wish to opt for it.   
   
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in ensuring both the comfort of our 
students and adherence to the school dress code. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Priyanka Barara 
Principal 
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